Inter Cultural Advisory Committee Report

We had our last meeting of the year on March 23rd:

- We are hoping to get the results of our survey on inter-cultural/human rights education activities currently taking place in the school board by June 30th
- A list of intercultural resources is being compiled.
- We reviewed TTFM data for inter-cultural issues over several years.
- The grant application form has been revised.
- We are working on our web site.
- The composition of the committee for next year was tweaked.
- Aboriginal Day will be held on April 12th at Lindsay Place High School.

Sharad Bhargava Chair